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Comments: I have hiked extensively in most of the public lands in California. Wilderness areas should be left

alone to burn from lightening but no man-induced or management programs should be allowed. I believe we are

on the wrong track to reduce fires on our public lands. We should be spending our dollars on preventing fires and

closing forests when conditions warrant. Please no management in wilderness areas. 


